European Associationof Establishments for Veterinary Education

Association Européenne des Etablissements d'Enseignement Vétérinaire



Prof. J. Garcia-Sánchez Dean Universidad de Zaragoza Faculty of Veterinary Medicine Miguel Servet, 177 50013 Zaragoza Spain

Vienna, Oct 4th 2010

Tel.: ++43(0) 512 33 94

Fax: ++43(0)512 77 10

Mobile: ++4369917203661 e-mail: niebauer@eaeve.org

Dear Professor Garcia-Sánchez,

on behalf of ECOVE who met on June 22-23, 2010, we herewith inform you of the evaluation result, based on the SER and the revisit of your faculty from 22.-24.March 2010. The Committee concluded that all category I deficiencies that had been highlighted in the visitation of 2006 have been fully rectified (for details please see the attached ECOVE Final decision Report)

Therefore, in accordance with our Standards and based on the educational requirements of the EC Directive 2005/36, Article 38,

the status of the university of Zaragoza is APPROVED

In line with our agreement, we kindly ask you to publish on your Faculty's Website the SER and the entire visitation report including the ECOVE Final Decision.

Yours sincerely,

Gert Niebauer

EAEVE Executive Director, Evaluation/Accreditation Programme